
NOTICE OF 630 S. Ashley St. 

Citizen Participation Meeting 
Postcards are sent to all property owners within 500 
feet of a project site to give notice that a project  
petition will be submitted on 2/20/25. This postcard
is intended to invite you to contact project developers  
so that you can learn, ask questions, and express  
concerns regarding the proposed project. Your  
comments will be considered by the developer when  
finalizing plans and then incorporated into a report for 
City Planning Commission.  

Project Description  
630 S. Ashley St. project proposes to build a Duplex Condominium on a vacant lot.

Questions or Comments 
Questions or comments may be directed to Dan Williams, Developer at
dan@mavendevelopment.com or during business hours at 734-369-4266.

 630 S. Ashley St. 



Return Address 
Maven Development 
544 Detroit Street #1
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Proposed 630 S. Ashley St. Duplex Condominium 
In accordance with the City of Ann Arbor’s Citizen  
Participation Ordinance, you are being notified that a  
proposal for 630 S. Ashley will be submitted to the 
City  of  Ann Arbor’s Planning Department. Details 
about how you can learn more and comment upon this 
project are described on the opposite side of this card. 
Visit  www.a2gov.org/participation for more 
information about citizen participation in Ann Arbor. 

Place address label here 

http://www.a2gov.org/participation



